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Jaguar Land Rover North America, LLC  555 MacArthur Boulevard  Mahwah, NJ 07430 

 

Please be advised that with the release or Safety Recalls J069 (Jaguar) and P081 (Land Rover), that the Takata 
‘like-for-like’ airbag replacement program under Service Actions J074 and P087 are now discontinued.  

Jaguar part numbers C2Z15835 and C2Z12014 and Land Rover part number EHT500220 are hereby being 
discontinued from service effective immediately. 

Please properly quarantine all stock of C2Z15835, C2Z12014, and EHT500220. Additional information on 
returning this inventory will be provided soon. 

Points to Remember: 
- The Takata Like for Like airbag replacement program has been discontinued with the announcements of 

JLR Recalls J069 and P081 
- The following part numbers are no longer available, should not be used in service, and should be 

quarantined pending further disposition and return instructions. 
o Jaguar Part C2Z15835 
o Jaguar Part C2Z12014 
o Land Rover Part EHT500220 

For questions relating to the contents of this publication, please contact: 
David Woods   Land Rover Parts DFS & Technical Supervisor 
201-818-8345   dwoods4@jaguarlandrover.com 

Charles Taylor   Parts Operations Specialist 
201-818-8467   ctaylo19@jaguarlandrover.com 

 


